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12/05/2021  19:35:092021/1593/P OBJ Jeremy Henderson I object to the construction of this very tall monopole in a residential area where it will dwarf existing 

constructions in complete discord with the character of the area. It would be approximately twice the height of 

any building in the vicinity, dwarfing housing blocks and dominating the skyline. In addition the proposed street 

cabinets will impede circulation of pedestrians and motorists causing a safety hazard.

12/05/2021  21:20:422021/1593/P OBJ Mark Pampel I wish to strongly object to the installation of this unsightly 18m high telecoms tower. It will significantly spoil the 

appearance of our conservation area by being a visual eyesore and a blot on and above the horizon and that 

this telecoms tower will inevitably be clearly visible from the balconies at Kingswood Court, 48 West End Lane 

NW6 where I live. It will also be visible from Abbey Road and West End Lane, both of which lie in the main 

conservation area.

Also that this installation on the narrow pavement outside Bishopsdale House (a classic 1950s style block of 

flats) will be in very close proximity to the residents who live in this building. On the opposite side of the narrow 

stretch of West End Lane are 9 classic Edwardian residential dwellings which will also be in close proximity to 

the telecoms tower. The height, size and location would form an over dominant feature in the street scene and 

immediate area contributing to visual clutter.

I am also extremely concerned about the inevitable health risks of the radio frequency radiation transmitted 

from the tower as there has not been any health risk assessment to prove that the technology in the format is 

safe and therefore this application should be refused.
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